
 

 

 

23 April 2024 
 
Sing Out 
18th June 2024 
 
Dear Parent/ Carer,  
  
We are really excited to let you know that, the first 35 children from KS2 to consent and make payment on 
parent pay will be privileged enough to take part in the Sing Out event, which we took part in last year.  
  
All rehearsals towards the event will take place during our singing assembly, or at lunchtimes, but I would 
encourage the children to practise the songs at home, which can be downloaded from: 
https://doncastermusichub.org/resource-library/  
  
We will walk to the event, for the afternoon final rehearsal and performance, but children will need to be 
collected at the end of the performance from the Dome. Parents will be given the opportunity to purchase 
tickets for the event at a reduced cost. Further details to follow, including final arrangements.  
  
• Tuesday 18th June (Sing Out Event collection will be approx. 8.30pm) 
 
If you would like your child to participate, in what is always an exciting event, please login to ParentPay 
to consent to your child taking part and make a payment of £4. All places will be allocated on a first 
come, first served basis.  
 
If you have any queries, please speak with your child’s class teacher.   
  
Yours sincerely, 
Mrs Sutton  
Music Lead 

https://doncastermusichub.org/resource-library/

